
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Harm Bergmann-Kramer appointed as new Member of the Management 

Board of the WEPA Group 

 
The Supervisory Board of the WEPA Group has appointed Harm Bergmann-Kramer as a new 

member of the Management Board of the WEPA Group, effective from July 5, 2021. The 45-

year-old graduate engineer assumes responsibility for Operations & Technology on the 

Management Board. Harm Bergmann-Kramer has held various international management 

positions within the paper industry in the past 15 years, most recently as Technical Director and 

Member of the Executive Board at Mondi Uncoated Fine Paper. 

Arnsberg, 5 July 2021 


